
 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
May 13, 2011 
 
 
TO ALL AACT MEMBERS: 
 
Due to family illness, I have turned over the position of AACT Chair to 
the Vice Chair Mr. Philip Beaulieu.  Because of the same condition, I 
am withdrawing my name as a candidate for Vice Chair. 
 
On further examination of the AACT attendance records, Ms. Ellen 
Frith who nominated herself on March 23, 2011 as a candidate for the 
Chair of AACT was not eligible according to the AACT Bylaws. (See 
Article VI, Section 3A).  
  
The records also show, that any nomination on her behalf, prior to the 
close of nominations on April 27, 2011, was not accepted by Ms. 
Frith.  Therefore, Ms. Frith is ineligible to run for a position on the 
AACT Board.  However, she is eligible to vote. 
 
 
   
Respectfully, 

 
Ben Haynes 
AACT Chairman 

 


